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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com>
Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 2:24 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker
Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Chase Settle; David J. Adkins
Subject: 2RP-703 * Anemone ANE Federal #2 * API: #30-015-27982
Attachments: Anemone ANE Federal #2 work plan.pdf

Importance: High

 
RE:    Anemone ANE Federal #2  
          API # 30-015-27982 
          2RP-703  
  
Mike and Shelly, 
  
Please review, at your earliest convenience, the attached work plan for the above referenced facility.  On behalf 
of EOG Resources, we are respectfully requesting your approval to proceed with these remedial actions. 
 
If there are no objections with the scope of work described in this plan, the work will begin on or after 
the week of April 16, 2018.  All work will be completed in accordance with NMOCD RRAL's guidelines. 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact our office.  Thank you. 
    
Respectfully submitted, 
    
Kimberly M. Wilson 
Kimberly M. Wilson 
Project Manager 
Office: 575.746.8768 
Direct: 575.616.4023 
Cell: 575.602.3826 
Fax: 575.746.8905 
Emergency: 866.742.0742 
Web: www.talonlpe.com 

  
 

 


